P.S. 748 The Brooklyn School for Global Scholars
PTA Meeting
November 2, 2023 (4:00pm) 

[bookmark: _GoBack]I.  Call to Order
     Meeting called to order by Ms. Donna Salerno

A. Attendance: See Sign In Sheets 

B.  Approval of Minutes 
The Minutes of the October 5, 2023 Meeting were read and accepted.

II. Officer’s Reports

A. President ‘s Report (by Sana Obeid)

1. Radio Bingo Night
Thank you everyone for your support.  It was a successful event and we raised a lot of funds for the carnival.

2. Fall Boutique
Fall Boutique is coming up.  We are looking for volunteers, if you are interested please reach out.  You can scan QR code on the flyers, or reach out to us via email or Remind.

B. Treasurer’s Report (by Eve Chan)

1. Account Balance
Starting Balance: $23,329.51
Ending Balance: $25,926.19

Radio Bingo Night (Proceeds): $6,292.00

III.  Title I Report (by Ms. Salerno)
Title I Meeting Minutes were shared.  
Please note these minutes can also be found on the School’s website. 

IV. Principal’s Report (by Ms. Guido)

1. NYC Reads-Into Reading (K-8)
Brand new curriculum called “HMH Into Reading” has been adopted.

Two Phase Initiative- Half of the Districts in the city adopted the curriculum this year, and the remaining districts will adopt it next year.  
District 20 is a Phase 1 District, so we are adopting it this year. 

2. Report Cards
The District has changed marking periods.  

Marking period ends November 22, 2023, and report cards will be going home December 6, 2023 (Wednesday).  If you wish to speak with your child’s teacher, please reach out to them. 

3. Parent Teacher Conferences (Today)
Teachers will discuss assessments and screeners that were given.  Particularly for the new Into Reading Curriculum, students were given end of module assessments (reading passages and multiple choice questions).  The teachers will share with you the results of the assessments. 

Grade 3-5 adopted the new Envisions Math Curriculum, so teachers in Grade 3-5 will discuss the Math assessments.  Grades K-2 still follow Math Standards so teachers will share those pre-assessments. 

4. Literacy Activities to Support Families (Interactive Resources)
This is an interactive resource that contains interactive links to materials to support students in their phonics literacy and development (includes interactive flashcards, games, word building materials).  

Information will be sent out via Remind.

5. Family Nights
The next in person Family Night is November 9th Thursday at 6pm for our K-2 families.  We are no longer doing remote Family Nights. 

Next Meeting: December 7, 2023
Meeting Adjourned at: 4:30pm
Minutes by:  Winsome Taik

